
 
 

Norwich Township 
2017 Year in Review 

See Website for Additional Information Norwichtwp.org 
 

 

 Updated Township website to show the Board and Planning Meeting dates 

 Annual cleaning of Township hall was completed 

 Obtained new voting machine, funded by grant through Help America Vote Act  

 Passed resolution 2018-1 to “opt-out” of allowing Medical Marihuana facilities in 

the Township 

 Planning Commission worked on a special use permit for operation of a 50 site 

rustic campground – passed by the Board 

 Signed another 3 year contract with Assessor, Jeanie LaVallee 

 2 paved roads – Pierce, east of Cypress and Elm, north of 8 Mile as per 

Newaygo County Road Commission’s recommendation 

 Updated Master Plan 

 Finalized the Freedom of Information Act policy for the Township 

 Arranged for Brine on Township roads  

 Appointed new Zoning Board of Appeals members to fill vacancies 

 Replaced the back service door of the building  

 Put up sign acknowledging TransCanada’s grant for new fire well 

 Township had another successful cleanup day, with grounds cleanup provided by 

community service workers, used 3 dumpsters which were utilized by 30 

township members, which is always the second Saturday of June 

 Provided training opportunities/continuing education for township officials and 

committee members 

 Due to the passage of the millage in November 2016, we switched from Life 

Ambulance of Newaygo County back to Mecosta County EMS 

 With special thanks for all the work put in by the Planning Commission, Zoning 

Board of Appeals and Zoning Administrator 
 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
June 9th Annual Township Clean up Day 

 
Election Dates 

School -                May 8th 
Primary -               August 7th   
General Election - November 6th  
 

 


